MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT TOWN BOARD MEETING

August 12, 2008

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 8:06 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Tuesday, August 12, 2008.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson, Mike Roberts, Denny Richardson, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore.  

Regular monthly minutes were read from the June meeting.  Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the minutes as corrected and Brad Anderson seconded it.

Treasurer’s report for July was read; balance on hand was $95,127.57.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the report and Brad Anderson seconded it.  .

Plan Commission Report:




The Plan Commission Chair reported on the meeting held on July 10, 2008.  A sesquicentennial planning committee was formed to explore different options to mark the sesquicentennial.  The Plan Commission discussed the future land use map.

Citizen’s Concerns:

None

Road Construction Update

Douglas Dumas contacted the board about a blocked culvert on Goat Back Road.

Road Crack Filling

Sunny Brook and Elk Creek Roads are in need of crack filling.  Mike Roberts made a motion to authorize the county highway department to do $5000.00 worth of crack filling on these two roads.

Denny Richards seconded it and the vote was unanimous.

Bills were paid.

The next regular board meeting was set for September 10, 2008, 8:00 p.m., at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Plan Commission Report, Citizens Concerns and Road Reports, and a Subdivision Ordinance.

Mike Roberts made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Denny Richardson seconded.

Time 9:12 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk






